
 
 

Effective June 2, 2020 

Phase 2 – Relaxing Restrictions 

1)  Passes are still required to leave Norway House for North of 53.  Travel permits will 

be required for South of 53. 

 

2) Visitors coming to Norway House will require a visitor’s permit that must be picked up 

by a family member and all people will self-monitor  

 

3) Travel within Manitoba you will self-monitor for symptoms of COVID-19. Self-

monitoring will be supported by term employees from the NHCN Public Health who 

will call people who have travelled randomly 

 

4) People who travelled or are returning from outside of the province will be required to 

self-isolate for 14 days    

 

5) Gym is reopened to 6 persons at a time 

 

6) Curfew between 12:00am to 6:00am in effect for 17 and under. 

 
7) Public gatherings such as social gatherings, worship, weddings, and funerals shall 

remain at maximum of 25 people indoor and 50 people outdoor 

 

8) Public food establishments, such as restaurants will open to 50% capacity 

 

9) Food and bake sales will continue and outdoor garage sales can begin following the 

gathering limit of 50 people and permits can be picked up by Quarantine Officer 

All other safe measures remain in place – physical distancing of two meters, hand 

sanitizing/washing. 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN THE EVENT THERE IS AN INCREASE OF ACTIVE COVID-19 CASES ALL 

RESTRICTIONS WILL BE PUT BACK INTO PLACE. 

For more detailed information, please call PAT (204) 301-3004 


